
The Village of Tremont Council met in open session on Monday September 10, 2018 at 7:30 PM 

in the Village Council chambers. 

       

Mr. Smith led the council in the Pledge of Allegiance and welcomed David Foster, Debbie 

Foster, Karen Carbone, Gary Mulkey, Stephanie Lutz, and Mark Sanders to the meeting. 

 

Upon roll call, the following council members were present:      

Mr. Tony Flood ** Mr. William Griffith ** 

Mr. Steve Heider ** Mrs. Ingerman ** 

Mr. Flood II ** Mrs. Nichols Exc. 

** Present 

 

The minutes for August 27
, 
2018 were presented for review. Approved as corrected 

 

No new ordinances presented. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE:  Monthly bills presented. Motion to pay by Tony Flood II, second by 

Tony Flood, 5 yeas, motioned carried. Tony Flood II motioned that the audit papers be signed 

and sent back with no conference, 2
nd

 by Steve Heider, 5 yeas, motioned carried.  

It was decided that nothing needs to be done about the First Energy Bankruptcy. 

. 

SAFETY COMMITTEE: New officer Kyle Toedtman was sworn in. Officer qualifying will be 

Oct. 10 at 10:30 a.m. The officers will need ammunition. Motion to pay the ranger fee and 

ammunition purchase by Tony Flood, 2
nd

 by Tony Flood II. 5 yeas, motioned carried. Cruiser 

562 has a radio issue, motion to pay if the repair is less than $300 by Tony Flood, 2
nd

 by Steve 

Heider 5 yeas, motioned carried.  Motion for the mayor to by 3 xl rain coasts for the cruisers and 

truck by Tony Flood, 2
nd

 by Tony Flood II, 5 yeas, motioned carried.  

 

FINANCE: The budget will be submitted at the next meeting. Chief Nelson has requested a gas 

budget of $10,000 since it is the fall back for the rest of their needs. 

 

BUILDING COMMITTEE:   

 

STREETS, SIDEWALKS, DRAINS, AND DITCHES COMMITTEE: Many of the potholes 

around the village have been filled thank to Tony Flood, Tony Flood II, Sergeant Chad Duncan, 

and Mark Sanders.  

 

PARKS & RECREATION: The Veteran’s and Community parks need to be mowed before 

Saturday since there is a function at both parks. The Hog Roast and Car Show profited $1067.82. 

 

CITIZENS COMMENTS: David Foster told council about trash he’d found in the drains behind 

his house. Debbie Foster would like to gravel in front of her house, council would like to 

investigate why the water is not making it to the drain. There is a tree on Church Hill that is on 

Mark Sander’s property that is growing into power lines, council informed him that he can call 

the power company to come look and it and have it trimmed.  

 



Motion to close meeting by Tony Flood I 

 

ATTESTED: 

 

_____________________________                        ____________________________ 

 

Mayor                                                                        Fiscal Officer 

 


